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Typhoon victims in Japan Need Help! 
 

On 16th July, 2024, a terrible typhoon happened in Tokyo and caused great 

damage. It broke the windows, caused a flood and made the tree fall down. The 

victims do not have bottled water, food and a place to stay. 

 

Volunteer Club Holding a fund-raising fair 
 

  The Volunteer Club is going to hold a fund-raising fair to raise funds for Po 

Leung Kuk. It is a charity which helps the people in need. The fund-raising fair will 

take place on 15th August, 2024 in Ximending. 

 

Volunteer Club Looking for Volunteers 

 

  The Volunteer Club needs volunteers to help in our fund-raising fair. We 

would like the volunteers to sell raffle tickets, collect and sell books and make 

cookies or cakes to sell. If every student helps in the event, we will make more 

people care and have enough money to rebuild houses for the victims. 

 

Please sign up to be a volunteer. 
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